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HB1414 is a slap in the face to every Oregonian.  We have the right to choose what 

works for our lives and what doesn't.  Legislature nor governor has any right to 

restrict the types of vehicles we drive, the availability or cost of those vehicles, and 

the types of fuel to run them.  We all make choices in our lives with the information 

we gather.  We have the right to make our own choices.  Until it is comprehensively 

proven that "global warming" is accurate, scientifically a fact, and not, without doubt, 

governments, legislature, politics need to stay out of it.  There is MUCH doubt in the 

scientific community that global warming is even real.  We know this planet has had 

multiple cycles of heat and cold, many different science types have proven this.   

 

This bill does nothing more than demonizing those of us who use diesel fuel.  This bill 

is inappropriate and should be killed immediately. We Oregonians have no faith in 

our politicians anymore and this coming voting season will reflect on that.  Those not 

listening to the people they represent will reap the reward of republican turnover.  

That is from a true independent who has never voted party lines...but right now a lot 

of us are seriously reconsidering.  We will not forget the passage of bills that we have 

all spoken out against and that are unfair and unjust. 


